
28/03/2023 :  

Dear Parent, Kindly click this link https://u.nskc.in/2303425215L1GHE  to view the 

reopening day circular 

 

Dear Parent, (STD 1-5) TERM-2 marks have been published in parent app on 

28/03/2023 (Tuesday). Kindly follow the steps to download the Parent App  

1) Install "School Parent App" from Google Play Store (if installed please ignore) 

App can also be downloaded using the links below  

Android App : https://goo.gl/LZS7mA   

IOS App : https://goo.gl/bznjt9  

2) Inside Student profile select "Exam" option and under "Results" section, Term 2 

consolidated marks are published.  

29/03/2023 

Dear Parent, (Std 5) Books issue for class 6, will be from 1st April 2023 

onwards (Saturday) between 9 am to 1 pm. Kindly produce the promotion card 

and fee receipt at the book issue counter. 

 

Dear Parent, Kindly click this link https://u.nskc.in/2303427005KRI7Q  to view the 

reopening day circular. 

30/03/2023 : 

       Dear Parent, (Std VI -VIII) This is to inform you that Final Open day will be 

conducted on 1.04.2023 (Saturday). You are requested to attend the Final Open day as 

per the staggered timing mentioned below :  

9.00 am - 10.00 am Roll no 1 to 15  

10.00 am - 11.00 am Roll no 16 to 30  

11.00 am - 12.00 noon Roll no 31 to 45  

Kindly adhere to the timings given. Books and Uniforms will be issued from 1.04.2023. 

31/03/2023 : 

     Dear Parent, (Std 1-5) This is to inform you that school regular uniform for 

classes (1-5) is available at the school stores from 1.4.2023 onwards between 9 am to 1 

pm. Collect the same by producing the uniform fee receipt challan at the uniform 

counter.  

https://u.nskc.in/2303425215L1GHE
https://goo.gl/LZS7mA
https://goo.gl/bznjt9
https://u.nskc.in/2303427005KRI7Q


     Dear Parent, Happy to share with you all that there is NO increase in Van fee. The 

fee fixed for 2022-2023 may be paid for this year 2023-2024 also. Kindly request you to 

pay the I term Van fee on or before 5th April 2023. Kindly ignore if already paid. 

    Dear parent, std 1 - 5 (New admission) This is to inform you that books are 

issued at the book issue counter between 9 am - 1 pm. Collect the same by producing 

the fee receipt challan at the book issue counter. 

   Dear Parent, (Std 6-8) This is to inform you that the government is organizing a 

Deworming Programme in all the schools. This is done because of the rising cases of 

Anaemia among school going children. All the children in the school to be administered 

by the deworming Albendazole tablet I.P. As per the instructions given by the doctors, 

there is no side effect on giving this tablet to the children. Parents who are willing 

kindly give the consent by signing in the profile note with the class teacher on 1/4/23 - 

saturday when you attend the open day. Kindly cooperate. 

 

 

 


